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The Arc Recognizes Excellence in Research at 60th Anniversary 

National Convention in Orlando, Florida, November 3 - 6
Orlando, Florida is this year’s site to celebrate The Arc’s 60th anniversary.  People with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD), their families, self-advocates, volunteers and professionals will join to commemorate 60 proud years of our movement to create opportunity for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities.
Each year, The Arc honors individuals and organizations for their work in advancing the lives of people with intellectual disabilities and their families.  This year, in recognition of his distinguished work, Dr. K. Charlie Lakin, Director of the Research and Training Center on Community Living at the University of Minnesota, will receive The Arc’s prestigious Research Matters! Award at Convention. 
Dr. Lakin has over four decades of experience in services to individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities as a teacher, researcher, consultant and advocate, focusing on quality of life issues. He has directed dozens of research and training projects and has authored or co-authored 300 publications based on that work. His research has greatly impacted the development of policies and practices that have shifted services for persons with developmental disabilities from institutional to community supports.  His research efforts to document the changes, benefits and outcomes in public policies have made major contributions to the literature on and advocacy for community residential supports, family supports, waiting lists initiatives and direct support workforce development. 

“Perhaps no one more than Dr. Lakin has demonstrated through research that the evolving national commitment to community services is well-founded and beneficial to persons with disabilities,” said Peter V. Berns, CEO of The Arc.
Dr. Lakin was appointed by President Clinton to the President's Committee on Persons with Intellectual Disabilities.  He is the recipient of the American Association on Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities Dybwad Humanitarian Award and the University of Minnesota's Outstanding Community Service Award.  He has served on the Board of Directors of The Arc, The Arc of Minnesota and the Arc of the Greater Twin Cities.  He was the long-time Chair of the Research Committee of The Arc of the United States.  
About The Arc 

The Arc promotes and protects the human rights of people with intellectual and related developmental disabilities, from any of hundreds of specific syndromes and neurological conditions throughout their lifetimes.  Together with our network of 730 state and local chapters, as well as our individual members, we support their full inclusion and participation in their communities and influence public policy.  For more information, please visit www.thearc.org
